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We return the enclosed document which has been filed with the City Clerk and ask that it
be introduced and referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation with the

following recommendation.

Claimant, Anthony Rudig, 2333 South 12" Street, Milwaukee, WI 53215, alleges that on
July 12, 2007 he sustained damages to his 2007 Chevrolet when a tree branch from a City

tree fell on it at 2326 South 12'" Street.

Our investigation reveals that the Forestry Section was notified of an emergency service
request involving a tree branch down on July 23, 2007 at the subject address. The tree
branch had caused damage to the claimant’s vehicle. Prior to this incident, the tree was
alive and showed no external signs of decay. The Forestry Section followed their normal
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procedures with this tree and there was no way the section could have foreseen nor
prevented this loss. Since the City was not negligent and this loss occurred during windy
conditions, it cannot accept liability. As such, we recommend denial of this claim.

Very truly yours,

GRANT F. LANGLEY
City Attorney

MICHAEL G. TOBIN
Assistant City Attorney
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